
Please contact the office at least 5 days in advance if you require special assistance,  

or transportation (from Wilmington). 
 

The next meeting of the Delaware HIV Planning Council is scheduled for: 

Thursday, January 14, 2016, from 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. at the 

Eden Hill Medical Center, 200 Banning St., Dover, DE 19904 

(302) 654-5471 • FAX (302) 654-6761 • www.delawarehiv.org  

Delaware HIV Planning Council 

Meeting Agenda 

Tuesday, November 3, 2015 

12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

Call to Order 

Introductions 

Program: “A Discussion of the HIV Services Provided at the Wilmington VA Medical 

Center.” A discussion by Veronica Canino, RN, NP of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. 

Program: “LogistiCare: Non-Emergency Medical Transportation.” Presented by Tameka 

Spence, service specialist for the Delaware Division of Medicaid and Medical Assistance. 

I. Reading and Approval of Minutes 

 Minutes for September 22, 2015 HPC  meeting 

II. Reports of Officers, Staff Support, and Standing Committees 

 Executive Committee Report 

 Membership & Community Engagement Working Group Report 

 Testing & Linkage to Care Working Group Report 

 Retention & Viral Suppression Working Group Report 

 Systems of Care Working Group Report 

III. Unfinished Business and General Orders 

 No activity 

IV. New Business 

V. Discussion of Emerging Trends 

VI. Announcements 

Adjournment 

 


